
The Pipers Area Residents Association.


 37th Annual General Meeting


Saturday, 3rd March 2012 at The Moose Hall, Eastcott Hill, 10.00am.





Agenda.


Item�
Description�
�












1





2








3.


a.











b.





c.








d.








4.





a.





b.


c.


d.


e.





5.








�






Apologies for absence





Confirmation of the minutes of the 36th AGM Oct 2010 (to be distributed at the meeting)





Presentation on Localism - Robert Buckland MP





Membership of the Committee - resignations and nominations and election plus constitutional amendment.





Secretary's report ???? [suggest to drop this] Chairman's report to include planning and developments.





Treasurer's report and Statement of Accounts (to be distributed at the meeting)





Mini-Hustings - by local political parties standing for election as ward councillors in May





AOB – please advise items in advance.





Note:- Where possible please can all Apologies for Absence and items for Any Other Business be advised in advance of the meeting – please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:colin.doubleday@gmail.com"��colin.doubleday@gmail.com� and/or call Colin on 01793 612958.
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The Pipers Area Residents Association.


 37th Annual General Meeting


Saturday, 3rd March 2012 at The Moose Hall, Eastcott Hill, 10.00am.


Note - Limited Parking available





Dear Resident 


It is with great pleasure we invite you to join us at the next Annual General Meeting of the Pipers Area Residents Association. Please note the change of location to the Moose Hall at the top of Eastcott Hill. With the large turnout last year, it was the only location we could find.





2011 has been a very busy year with many issues. Now in 2012 we have the new challenges of the localism bill, a central govt. initiative to bring democracy closer to the people. The need for a strong residents association has never been more important.





On this subject we are pleased that our local MP, Robert Buckland, has agreed to explain the govt. ideas for Localism.





You may also be aware that the whole of Swindon Borough Council are up for election in May this year. PaRa has always maintained a close relationship with our ward councillors and we would like residents to have chance to meet the new faces who are standing for election in Old Town. We are pleased that the major parties have agreed to attend a mini-hustings event at the end of the AGM. A chance for you to ask questions of the local politicians.





Minutes from our previous committee meetings are available from our website at www.pipersresidentsassociation.co.uk Please note you will have to register on the website to view them. 





As mentioned in our last newsletter we are currently looking for additional members for the committee, please do contact us if you are interested.





Hope to see you at the meeting,





Best Regards,


Colin Doubleday


Chair, Pipers Area Residents Association 





Vice Chair: Duncan Cunningham


Secretary: Linda Kasmaty


Treasurer: Susanne Webb


www.pipersresidentsassociation.co.uk











